August 20, 2020

Re: Letter of Resignation from the Village of Mamaroneck Tree Committee (VOMTC)

Dear Sally,

It has truly been an honor to service on the Village of Mamaroneck Tree Committee.

Since I recently moved from the Village of Mamaroneck to Harrison regrettably I am submitting this letter of resignation from the VOMTC.

I want to take this opportunity to thank Mayor Murphy and the entire Board of Trustees for having appointed me and I wish the hard-working co-chairs and members of the VOMTC future success.

Best,

**Christine Sculti**